
 

AUGUST 14, 2023 

TO:  RIVIERA OWNERS  
 
FROM:  KAREN MARSZALEC, SECRETARY BOD          

RIVIERA HURRICANE RECOVERY BULLETIN #46  
 

Garage Floors To Be Ground Down and Rubber Membrane Non-Skid Flooring to 
Be Installed. 
 
First Floor Units Have New Windows Installed. 
 
Roof Repair Scheduled To Begin In September. 
 
Majority of Lobby Glass Installed, Side Windows As Well – Rear Lobby Sliding 
Door Due To Be Delivered and Installed Soon, Will Allow Us To Secure Lobby. 
 
Ongoing Internet Connections To Each Unit Underway.  Master Internet Box 
Installed in The Office.  Hope To Have Internet Shortly.  
 
Lighting and Electrical Repair For Parking Lot Underway. 
 
Final Pool-Spa, Fence Quote, Paver Repair Estimates To Be Presented At Next 
Owners Meeting. Pool House Survey To Be Completed This Week.  
 
Civil Remedy Notice Filed Against Frontline – Response Due Date 9-18-23 
 
Please Check Out The FMB Gov’t Website For On-going Updates: 
https://www.fortmyersbeachfl.gov/1096/Public-Information 
 
Your Riviera BOD’s Appreciate Your Comments and Suggestions!  
 

https://www.fortmyersbeachfl.gov/1096/Public-Information


Mark Your Calendar - Next Board Meeting August 22, 2023  11:00 AM EST – Owner 
Invite To Follow – Watch Your Email For Invite.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


